
Digital Archive
International History Declassified

digitalarchive.wilsoncenter.org

March 17, 1954
Letter, James H. R. Cromwell to Syngman Rhee

Citation:

"Letter, James H. R. Cromwell to Syngman Rhee", March 17, 1954, Wilson Center Digital
Archive, B-015-041, Official Correspondences, President Rhee's Correspondences,
Syngman Rhee Institute, Yonsei University. 
https://wilson-center-digital-archive.dvincitest.com/document/122900

Summary:

James Cromwell reports that Harold Lady will not been granted a visa for entrance to
Korea. Walter Robertson was very pleased by the Private Enterprise Plan, and Cromwell
is working on a related resolution to present to the Republican Policy Committees.
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